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You answered the same request for years 2019/20, 2020/21 and 

2021/22 on August 31st and those amounts were substantially less 
(£281,904, £301,928 and £386,245 respectively)…is there a reason 

there’s such a dramatic difference? 
 

a) The expenditure by the health board on taxis during financial years 
2018/19 and 2017/18 please? 

2017/18       £1,338,242 
2018/19       £1,775,113 

 
Stricter eligibility controls have been enforced over the last two years along 

with the reduction in journeys and out-patients requiring journeys due to 
the COVID-19 pandemic.   

 


